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To Whom It May Concern:

I am writing in support of new regulations expanding the practice of Nurse Practitioners
in Pennsylvania. I have practiced as a CRNP in the state of Pennsylvania for over 23
years. During that time, I have seen positive changes to our scope of practice, but I
believe the proposed regulations will improve access to health care for Pennsylvanians
while becoming more consistent with the expanded scope of practice authorized by Act
48.

The removal of the 4:1 NP to Physician ratio would improve access to care as there are
fewer physicians to collaborate. I have the good fortune to be in a practice that this is not
a problem but many of my colleagues in rural and center city clinics are restricted. This
will become more"problematic as only 2-3 % of new physicians are entering family
practice.

The schedule II, III and IV drug prescriptions hamper my care to patients with chronic
pain, especially in my geriatric practice. There are frequently occasions when I can only
provide patients with a short supply of the medications when I am on-call or in the office
alone. Sometimes this also creates a more costly alternative to patients seeking a 90 day
supply of pain meds.

With the goal of improving access to health care, approval of these Rules and
Regulations will provide another step to improving healthcare for the residents of
Pennsylvania.

Thank you for your interest and attention to this matter. Should you have any questions, I
can be reached at 717-397-2739.

Sincerely, m

Pamela J. Currie, CRNP


